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August 7,2025

Vapes
927 West Villard Street
Dickinson, ND 58601

cecbrade@gmail.com

Re: Tobacco Compliance Check
927 West Villard Street; Dickinson, ND 58601

To Whom it May Concern:

I write to vou on behalf of the City of Dickinson. I am writing in regard to a recently
conducted city wide unannounced compliance survey of retail tobacco outlets in
Dickinson. Southwest District Health Unit has informed me that your outlet failed its
compliance check on July 17, 2025.

According to records given to me by the Southwest District Health Unit, this is your
establishment’s second violation in the last 24 months. Second Offense: In the event
of a second violation within a 24-month period by the licensee, its agent or employee, the
City shall assess against the licensee an administrative fine in the amount of $1,000.00.
The City shall further suspend the licensee’s license and authority to sell tobacco products
for no less than two days. The City of Dickinson has decided to suspend your sale of
" tobacco products on August 17, 2025 and August 24, 2025.

The deadline for the payment of the fine of $1,000 will be expected by City of Dickinson
no later than August 20, 2025.

Sincerely,

Dustin Dassiner
City Administrator
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